
You're Invited 
To Meet The New Cascades Region CEO

Priscilla Fuentes

Come hear Priscilla's story and learn more about the American 
Red Cross and our service to the community

Wednesday, April 12th 2023
5:30–7:00 p.m.

American Red Cross
3131 N Vancouver Ave

Portland, OR 97227

Please RSVP by Friday, April 7th 
Kylie Clarke ∙ 503.338.8400 ∙ Kylie.Clarke@redcross.org


